
 CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
         BUDGET WORKSHOP & OTHER BUSINESS 

TUESDAY  
 November 16, 2021  

 4:30 P.M. 
 

The Budget Workshop was called to order at 4:30 P.M. Tuesday, November 16, 
2021. 

 
ATTENDANCE: 
Attending the workshop were Supervisors Gary Friend,Bronwyn Kolovich, and 
Supervisor-Elect; Frank Wise . Also attending were Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager, 
Judy Taylor, Treasurer; and Jamie Rozzo, Recording Secretary,  
 

The BOS have approved a new police car and transmitter for the police 

department for the 2022 budget. These expenses have already been budgeted 

and are a necessity. The BOS have decided to wait to add another full-time 

officer. At this time, we are staffed accordingly. They will revisit as the Township 

grows, and it is warranted to hire another full-time position. 

 

The meeting was recessed, and executive session called to order at 5:00 P.M.  

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 PM.  

  _______________________________ 
                                                      A. William Kiehl 
                                                      Secretary   
 
Jamie Rozzo – Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


